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PTA UNIFORM SHOP
We are really proud of our online pre-loved uniform shop! The shop is run

by Rachel, who not only volunteers her time looking after online orders
but also her loft space! You can donate any good quality, branded school
uniform (e.g. jumpers, cardigans, polo shirts) in the box in the playground.

Buy online at the link below!

 https://www.pta-events.co.uk/stpeters-pta

CONTACT US
Email:  stpeters_pta@yahoo.com    

 Instagram: stpeters_pta_nlw                        Facebook: st-peters pta
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Father's Day Shop
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Infants and Juniors
Disco

Father's Day shop
donations
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Krispy Kreme Donut
sale - pre order now!

Summer Fair

Welcome to Summer Term 1 Newsletter!

It is a short half term with only 4 and a half weeks
but we have some fun lined up for you!

We have our school discos coming up very soon
for the Infants and Juniors on Thursday 15  May.
Tickets are available on PTA events. 

th

After the success of our last donut sale, we will be
taking pre-orders again for Krispy Kreme donuts to
be collected from school on the last day of term -
Friday 23  May. Great for a half term treat or car
snacks for any of you going on holiday over the
break!
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Planning is underway for the Summer Fair so keep
your eyes peeled for lots of updates!

Thank you again for your continued support
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Sweet donations -
no jars!

non uniform day -
bottle/cake

donation



EVERY PENNY YOU KINDLY CONTRIBUTE GOES TO IMPROVING
OUR CHILDREN'S SCHOOL EXPERIENCE

THANK YOU!
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WE NEED YOU!
Donations needed for 

the summer fair!
We need your help with

donations to make our summer
fair a success!

MONDAY 16  JUNETH

Please bring sweet donations to
school - a box, bag or plastic

tub! No glass jars please!

FRIDAY 20  JUNETH

Non-uniform day! Please bring a
bottle for our bottle tombola or

cake for our cake stall!

TEDDY DONATIONS
Our teddy tombola is very

popular! Please donate any
unwanted teddies looking for

love to the school office at any
time!

If you can offer any
assistance in setting up the

fair, manning a stall or
helping to tidy up at the end

of the day, we would love
your help!

Please email
stpeters_pta@yahoo.co.uk 

with your availability!

Thank you!









The school is very proud of its environmental hub. The PTA have had huge
involvement in supporting and funding the project.

Take a look at the environmental hub page on the school website...you will also
see some videos of some of the wildlife who visit us!

https://www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk/page/environment-hub/150781

ENVIRONMENTAL HUB

The Parent Teacher Association (PTA) exists to support the school in providing
a great education and experience to the children. We do this through

developing relationships between parents, carers and staff by providing
activities, equipment and resources to the school.

All parents/carers and staff are automatic members of the PTA. There is a
committee that oversee the running, but anyone is welcome to input ideas

and/or time - you don’t have to make a huge commitment - occasional extra
hands are invaluable!

The PTA organises lots of activities through the year such as school discos,
Mother's Day shop, Easter raffles, movie nights and of course the summer fair!

All funds raised go back into providing resources for the school such as the
new reception sand kitchen, resources for the eco-hub, new reading books

and furniture.

Everyone is welcome to get involved, so if you are interested, or have any
ideas, please contact us via email or our social media pages.

WHAT WE DO


